

FIRST TERM ENGLISH TEST

A/ Comprehension:

Read the text carefully then do the activities.

October 20th, 2019.

Dear Arthur,

How is everyone in Vegas City? Thanks for sending me that picture of you and Dexter in front of the Candy Shop. It was really funny! You both look a little different than I thought you would. Was Dexter really eating that giant chocolate bar? Chocolate here in Turkey doesn't come that big! My favorite dessert is sutlaç, which is Turkish rice pudding. You should try it sometime.

After school, my friends and I listen to music or play soccer or basketball. This week my friend Emre and I are practicing for a big chess tournament in our school. Emre is a better player than I am. He'll probably win. Sometimes after school I help out at my dad's grocery store. In Turkish, we call it a bakkal. In the attachment you'll find a picture of me helping him out. My sister Asli is trying to help, too.

Next weekend, our dad is planning to take us to visit Istanbul. This will be my second time but it is Asli's first and she is very excited and keeps telling her friends about it. I was really happy when I visited it the last spring, it is a charming city.

I guess, that will be all for this time. Please write back soon.

Your friend,
Burak

1. Choose the correct answer. (1pt)

The passage is: a. an e-mail b. a letter of enquiry c. an invitation

2. Say whether the following statements are "True" or "False" according to the text. (2pts)

- a. This is the first letter between the sender and the receiver.....
- b. The writer visited Istanbul once
- c. The writer is the best chess player in his school.....
- d. Asli is the writer's sister.

3. Answer the following questions according to the text. (3pts)

- a. Where was the received picture taken?
.....
- b. What is the writer practicing for?
.....
- c. When did the sender visit Istanbul?
.....
- d. What does the sender's father do?
.....

4. Complete the following table from the text. (2pts)

The sender?	The receiver?	The sender's country?	The receiver's country?

5. What or who do the underlined words refer to in the text? (2pts)

You(\$1):..... He(\$2):..... Him(\$2):..... It(\$3):.....

B/ Text Exploration:

1. Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to the following: (2pt)

a. Various (\$ 1)..... b. Glad (\$ 3) c. Aid (\$ 2)..... d. Photo (\$ 1).....

2. Join these pairs of sentences with the conjunction between brackets. (1pt)

a. I always revise my lessons. I don't want to have bad marks. (in order not to)

.....

b. He wrote the letter. Ask for his parents' permission. (to)

.....

3. Order the following words to get coherent sentences. (4pts)

a- E-mails / Sami / . / his friends / usually / sends / to /

.....

b- Melinda / often/ her keypals / chats / . / with

.....

c-My/ our/ a little bit/ friend/ late/. / appointment/ is/ for

.....

d-informal/ she/ letters/. / parents/ writes/ to/ never /her

.....

4. Fill in the blanks with the following words: themselves, them, their, they . (2pts)

Brad and Jessi live in a small apartment. are from Germany. Rico is friend. He sometimes passes time with on weekends. Brad and Jessi prepare to go out.

5. Circle the stressed syllable in the following words. (1pts)

invite - letter - project - inform

FIRST TERM ENGLISH TEST

A/ Comprehension:

Read the text carefully then do the activities.

October 20th, 2019.

Dear Jhon,

How is everyone in London City? Thanks for sending me that picture of you and Dexter in front of the Candy Shop. It was really funny! **You** both look a little different than I thought you would. Was Dexter really eating that giant chocolate bar? Chocolate here in Turkey doesn't come that big! My favorite dessert is sutlaç, which is Turkish rice pudding. You should try it sometime.

After school, my friends and I listen to music or play soccer or basketball. This week my friend Emre and I are practicing for a big chess tournament in our school. Emre is a better player than I am. **He**'ll probably win. Sometimes after school I help out at my dad's grocery store. In Turkish, we call it a bakkal. In the attachment you'll find a picture of me helping **him** out. My sister Asli is trying to help, too.

Next weekend, our dad is planning to take us to visit Istanbul. This will be my second time but it is Asli's first and she is very excited and keeps telling her friends about it. I was really happy when I visited **it** the last spring, it is a charming city.

I guess, that will be all for this time. Please write back soon.

Your friend,
Ahmet

6. Choose the correct answer. (1pt)

The passage is: a. an informal invitation b. a letter of apology c. an e-mail

7. Say whether the following statements are "True" or "False" according to the text. (2pts)

- e. The writer is an Australian student.....
- f. The receiver didn't send a photo to Ahmet
- g. The writer has never been to Istanbul.....
- h. Asli is going to visit Istanbul for the first time.

8. Answer the following questions according to the text. (3pts)

- e. What is the writer favourite dessert?
.....
- f. How often does the writer help out his father?
.....
- g. When did the sender visit Istanbul?
.....
- h. What the job of the writer's father?
.....

9. Complete the following table from the text. (2pts)

The sender?	The receiver?	The sender's country?	The receiver's country?

10. What or who do the underlined words refer to in the text? (2pts)

You(\$1):..... He(\$2):..... Him(\$2):..... It(\$3):.....

B/ Text Exploration:

3. Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to the following: (2pt)

a. Various (\$ 1)..... b. Glad (\$ 3) c. Aid (\$ 2)..... d. Photo (\$ 1).....

4. Join these pairs of sentences with the conjunction between brackets. (1pt)

c. Disturb your friend. Read the text silently. (so as not to)

.....

d. Succeed in the exams. You must work hard. (in order to)

.....

3. Order the following words to get coherent sentences. (4pts)

a- stay / on / . / Saturdays / I / home / never / at

.....

b- is / happy/ Jhon / . / always

.....

c-sometimes/ by/ goes/ she/ to/. / bus/ school

.....

d-small/ family/ extremely/. / my/ is/

.....

6. Fill in the blanks with the following words: themselves, them, their, they . (2pts)

Jhonand Ahmet are from USA. live in small flat. Richard is friend. He sometimes spends time with on weekends. Jhon and Ahmet prepare to go to the cinema.

7. Circle the stressed syllable in the following words.(1pts)

nation - receive - prefer - garden